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Dear PM Scot Morrison 
 
Please ban all circuses from using any Animals, 
Wild or not. This is inhumane & all circus Animals 
suffer for their entire lives. This is not entertainment, 
it is abuse & imprisonment of Animals,  
spending their whole life in a cage & travelling thousands 
of miles around the country or world. This is unacceptable  
and must stop. Circuses have been banned in many places 
around the world, so please end it here in Australia. 
 
Thank you 
 


